DR & AISL Report for October 5, 2018

Well, we have made it to our second Assembly of Panel 58. | am excited about the work we have done
so far. Sue P, District 6 AISL and | were both privileged to serve on a Thought Force and a Task Force,
respectively, that were presented at AWSC. | am also thankful for the opportunity to present both a Red
Light, Green Light question our District was asked to research, as well as to perform a skit on Tradition 4
at the Fun Shop at this upcoming Assembly. Although some members are reluctant to volunteer to
participate in these opportunities, we are fortunate that other members stepped up to the call for
service. | am hopeful that the reluctant members will becoming willing after they see how much those
that participate get out of the service.

We held our 5% District Meeting and | believe we are starting to operate like a real team. We were
fortunate to have filled the Spanish Liaison Chair position with a very willing member, who has also
stepped up to assist on the committee for our upcoming Gratitude Luncheon in November. The theme
of our Gratitude Luncheon is “Put a Sponsor in Your Life” and will feature some wonderful speakers,
food, raffles and fellowship! | am really looking forward to continue to live our District’s motto of
“Carrying the Message”.

Although | was fortunate to have seen many of you at the recent North Florida Convention, | am looking
forward to seeing all of you at this Assembly.

Yours In Service,

Sheri D, District Representative, District 6

Hello Panel 58! Hoping all is well with everyone. It's been a hot summer and looking forward to a cooler
fall.

As AISL for District 6, the Chairpersons have been very active in their service. Of course life happens and
there have been some personal events that cause us to practice these principles in all our affairs.

Alateen Chairperson has been contacted by area schools that are seeking Alateen information to assist
school counselors.

Our District has a new meeting that will start in October in the Villages. It will be a Legacy study group.
Our Event Chair has planned a Gratitude Luncheon in November. Great for gratitude and service
opportunities.

Our LDC/Literature is still going strong.

Our Group Records is keeping up with new meetings and any changes groups might have.

Our Webmaster is making navigation on our website more efficient.

One more thing... Our District has a Spanish Group Liaison. We are excited about having some Spanish
speaking groups in our District.

In Service,
Sue P. AISL District 6



